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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Julie Meyer to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1304 JULIET AVENUE.

I am a Federal Employee, now layed-off - Funds will be tight for immediate repairs to garage roof and front
door. Smaller items will be accomplished. Request postponment to 1 January, 2014.

September 18, 2013

Mike Cassidy

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Julie Meyer to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1304 JULIET
AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff
and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant extensions for the
following:

Item 1 (front storm door) - June 1, 2014,
Item 2 (garage - address numbers) - October 25, 2013
Item 3 (garage - roof) - November 1, 2014
Item 4 (living room light switch plate) - October 25, 2013
Item 5 (furnace testing) - November 8, 2013; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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